
DEAR PARENTS OF YEAR 1-9
WE'RE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE A FUN-FILLED COSTUME
PARADE ON SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2024. TO PARTICIPATE,
YOUR CHILD MAY COME TO SCHOOL OUT OF UNIFORM.
PLEASE KEEP THESE GUIDELINES IN MIND:
• FOOTWEAR: FOR SAFETY REASONS, PLEASE AVOID HIGH
HEELS.
• ATTIRE: TO MAINTAIN A RESPECTFUL AND APPROPRIATE
ENVIRONMENT, PLEASE REFRAIN FROM WEARING: 
O HOT SHORTS OR MINISKIRTS
O RIPPED JEANS
O TANK TOPS
O TIGHT CLOTHING
O PROVOCATIVE ATTIRE
O MAKEUP OR JEWELRY
WE ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILD TO DRESS UP CREATIVELY AND
SAFELY, WHILE ADHERING TO OUR SCHOOL'S DRESS CODE.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.


